
 

 

 

November 7, 2016  

  
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Danby Dehumidifiers Manufactured by GD Midea 

 
Dear Costco Member, 
  
Costco Wholesale records indicate you may have purchased a Danby dehumidifier manufactured 
by GD Midea on the Costco.com website between 2006 and 2010. 
  
GD Midea is voluntarily recalling this product. The dehumidifier can overheat, smoke or catch 
fire, posing a fire hazard to consumers. 
  
The impacted products sold by Costco are listed below: 
  

Brand Costco 
Item 

Number 

Product Description Model Number 

Danby 144917 60 pint dehumidifier DDR606

Danby 395982 25 pint dehumidifier DDR2599EE 

Danby 450596 25 pint dehumidifier DDR2509EE 

Danby 506899 25 pint dehumidifier DDR2510E 

Danby  541485 30 pint dehumidifier DDR3010E

 
Midea has received 38 reports regarding the affected dehumidifiers. The incidents involve 
property damage from fire and/or smoke with no injuries reported. If you believe you have one 
of the dehumidifiers affected by this recall in your possession, immediately stop using the 
recalled dehumidifier and visit: https://www.recallrtr.com/dehumidifier. Follow the prompts 
or call the number below to confirm if your dehumidifier is affected by the recall: 

 
1-800-600-3055; 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. Central Time (CST) Monday through Friday 

 
Members may contact the number above to receive a new replacement unit, or return it to a 
Costco warehouse for a full refund. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask 
you to please pass this letter along to anyone to whom one of these dehumidifiers may have been 
given. 
 
Sincerely, 
Danby Products, Inc. 


